

Unit 4: I'm Shopping!

1. Reading Comprehension: Back to School Shopping

Today, I am going shopping with my mom to get some clothes for the start of the school year. There are a few items that I need and I might be able to convince my mom to buy me new shirts, a scarf, and a hat! This is what I need: socks, sneakers, a winter coat, and jeans. Most of these items are old and torn, but I lost my winter coat last year at school. We are going to El Corte Ingles in the main town center, right next to the mall, luckily it's not on the busy street! I saw on their website that they have black jeans for \$30 and blue jeans for only \$20. I decided to get the least expensive pair of jeans. We also saw an offer for a pack of socks that are 5 for \$3.99. Now my shoes and winter coat will be a bit more money because I need a special pair of sneakers for running, but I can wear them all the time, and they are \$80 and my winter coat will be \$150. My mom said that it's important that my winter coat lasts for 4 seasons, so this time I have to keep an eye on my jacket at the store, at restaurants, everywhere! Let's go, I can't wait to see what else the store has for me!

Answer these questions about the story.

1. Why are they going shopping?
 - a. To convince their mom to buy stuff
 - b. To get clothes for school
 - c. For fun
2. What items do they need to get?
 - a. Socks, sneakers, a winter coat, and jeans
 - b. Shirts , a scarf, and a hat
3. Where is El Corte Ingles?
 - a. In the mall
 - b. Main town center
 - c. On the busy street
4. Which jeans are they purchasing?
 - a. Blue jeans
 - b. Black jeans
5. Why are the sneakers more expensive?
 - a. Because they want to get a brand name
 - b. Because they are specialized for running
 - c. Because they want to spend more money on them
6. Where did they lose their jacket?
 - a. At a store
 - b. At a restaurant
 - c. At school

2. Finish the sentences with *present continuous*, *present simple*, or *too/enough*

1. I'm **buy/buying** a dark hat today.
2. My sweater always **snags/snagging** on my rings. (snag: catch or tear (something) on a sharp projection.)
3. This jacket isn't **too warm/warm enough** for this cold weather we are having.
4. I want those boots but they are **too expensive/expensive enough**, so I can't afford them.
5. The store has a huge sale! I'm **buy/buying** everything.
6. New York Fashion week starts today. I'm **watch/watching** the first show!

3. Where do they belong?

Place the words below into the corresponding column (*present simple or present continuous*)

Do not go Dancing Don't understand Reading Type Drives Swimming Cooking Reads Going Listen Send Every Weekend At the moment This evening Right now On Tuesdays Once a week	
Present simple	Present continuous

4. Fill in the blank: Choose the present simple or present continuous of the word in red.

1. I _____ (go) my town every weekend.
2. Sheryl _____ (make) a cake at the moment
3. I _____ (watch) my favorite show this evening.
4. Right now, the teacher _____ (grade) exams.
5. The school _____ (give) students bananas on Tuesdays.
6. On Tuesdays, I take my dog to the park _____ (play).
7. I love _____ (draw) once a week.
8. You will see me _____ (brush) my teeth three times a day.

5. Adjectives: Match the clothing items with the adjective it best suits.

Expensive Dirty Cheap Small Long

Old Light Dark Large



Long-haired mink
fur belted coat wit..

€14,500.00



Girls Tropical Floral Print Dress
(Kids)

€9.95 €24 59% OFF

